
         Language:  

We began our week with 
review  and introductions.  
This week we talked 
about Fall. We used our 
language baskets to work 
independently. We re-
viewed our letters and 
sang our new phonics 
song. We talked about 
different types of leaves. 
We also reviewed all let-
ters with Phonic sounds. 
We also finished evalua-
tions. 

 

 

        

Concept:  

At the beginning of the 
week we reviewed our 
basket rules. We 
worked on rote counting 
and colors.  We sang the 
color song and the days 
of the week song. We 
played “Can you Tell 
Me?”.  We did a leaf 
graph. We ended the 
week with science shelf 
and free choice bas-
kets.  We also used our 
computer to work on our 
key board/mouse skills. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Introductions: 
#9,#10, Story #3 “ 
 

 

        

Craft and Writing: 

  Monday: Review, Print 
practice names/#’s         

Tuesday: Review colors 
 Letters Aa-Gg 

 Scarecrow face 

Wednesday: music 

  fall tree 

         Cutting paper 

Thursday: Print practice  
 hand print 

Friday: name papers 

           free art/Easel 

           Writing center 

  

Books we read: 

Mrs. Toggle and the 
Dinosaur, Pete the cat 
dinosaur, , Dinosaurs 
go to school, What do 
Dinosaurs eat?,  Pout 
Pout Fish, Skippy Jon 
Jones, Barbie is a 
teacher, Why Benny 
Barks, Going to the 
Sea Park 

Gross motor:  
 

Monday:  Review rules, Review  

 body parts, introductions 

Tuesday: Ball-n-wand 

    Parachute play       
 reviewed class rules 

Wednesday: Review 

    Music/ stretching 

Bean bag play letter review 

Thursday: balance beam, Soccer 
 skills 

Friday:  Review colors, letters 

 Jump rope/ball play   

 
Please remember that all Tuition MUST stay up to date. 

 See Mrs. Diane with any questions. 

 October 2nd-6th 
         Fall 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s 
Childcare 

Important Information: 
 

☺ Please visit our Web site 
weekly to stay up to date on  
information. . 

☺ Please wash hands when      
entering the building 

☺ Please check your child’s 
file/cubby each day 

☺ Weather information will be 
on the door/news stations 
and our Facebook page 


